
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

• We have carried out COVID-19 risk assessments and shared them 
with the people who visit and work here. 

 

• We have cleaning, handwashing and hygiene procedures in line 
with guidance. 

 

• We are following national guidance for the safe use of places of 
worship, multipurpose community facilities and out of school 

settings. 
 

• We have taken all reasonable steps to maintain current social 
distancing requirements. 

 

• Where people cannot socially distance, we have done everything 
practical to manage transmission risk. 

 
 
 

Leader: Pastor Pete Hitchcock 
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